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Dear  Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 What a roller coaster year we have had 

since our last newsletter in October 2014. It 

has been a whirlwind of  teaching and learning 

full of high drama and great celebration. In 

October we had our wonderful Friendship 

Week. We partied, celebrated our differences 

and had a great Friendship Friday when 

students and teachers in fancy dress had a 

great day of sports and cooperative games.  

 Some of the boys and girls from 1st to 

Transition Year created a remarkable RAP 

with well known rapper Gary McCarthy. Their 

RAP focused on the theme of anti-bullying and 

they had great fun writing and then performing 

it. The students have not only performed their 

Rap in the school, some have performed in 

DCU at the Annual Achievement awards 

ceremony and the group have gone to appear 

on RT£ television.  

 This year the 

school have also been 

involved in some 

exciting new initiatives 

such as SICAP and our 

European exchange 

students and the 

ongoing development of 

our iPad project. Check 

out our website to see 

videos and  more information of our various 

events www.colaisteeoin.ie 

Col§iste Eoin Rappers 

at the RT£ studios.  

SICAP 

SICAP is the new Social Inclusion and 

Community Activation Programme, set up by 

the Tolka Area Partnership. This new óHigh 

Achievers Hubô is an amazing and exciting 

programme which will ensure that with extra 

supports students will reach their full 

academic potential and achieve higher level 

results in the state exams.  There are 

currently over 30 students from three 

collaborating schools, Col§iste Eoin, St. 

Michaelôs and New Cross College, 

participating in the after school programme 

which takes place in Col§iste Eoin on 

Monday and Tuesday evenings. Students attending the hub receive additional tuition in exam 

subjects including Maths and English from subject experts as well as guidance and study skills 

support. This is an exciting opportunity for students to participate in a new collaborative 

programme and avail of extra educational supports to allow them to reach their full potential in 

a fun, safe environment. 



A VISIT FROM THE PRESIDENT 

In January 2015 we had a visit from the President Michael D Higgins and his wife to celebrate the 

schools 50th Anniversary. The President and Mrs Higgins met many of our students and saw a 

wide variety of displays of students work. They were treated to a show of students talent from 

samba drumming and rapping to Irish dancing. It was a great day of celebration for the school. 

THE YOUNG AMERICANS 

In February 2015 the Young Americans paid us a visit. Students from primary schools all over 

Finglas joined us, along with students from Cabra Community School, and took part in four days 

of musical workshops. Col§iste Eoin became a hive of singing and dancing. It was a fantastic 

week in which students got a chance to showcase their talents which culminated in a one night 

musical extravaganza. We are already planning for their next visit in October 2016.  

CYCLE AGAINST SUICIDE 
Last year we registered to be an ambassador school for 'Cycle  against Suicide'. To achieve this 

status the school held a variety of events to make the school community aware of how important 

minding your mind is. One of these was a sponsored cycle as part of the Application for 

Ambassador Status. This is an ongoing project they we hope will help raise awareness. 


